
Lyla M.

pelbringS
ENDOWED LECTURESHIP

& CONFERENCE

RESCHEDULED
Due to ongoing safety concerns related to the global

pandemic, the annual Spelbring Conference on September
26th, 2020 has been rescheduled. 

We hope to see you again on September 18th, 2021, as our
occupational therapy community comes together to

celebrate the 10th Anniversary of the 
Lyla M. Spelbring Conference at EMU with our endowed

lecturer, Dr. Virginia Dickie.

Please note the Spelbring Innovation Grants are open for
2020. Request for Proposal deadline is August 15th, 2020

Visit www.spelbringlecture.com for more information


